
                                         News from the SDSDC 

                                                     Oct 21, 2020 
   Due to the Corona Virus the SDSDC will continue to be closed thru the 2020 Year and the early 

part of 2021 .   As you all know our country's medical staff is working as fast and as hard as they 

can to develop a vaccine for COVID-19.  After that I’m sure steps will be taken by the  

government to start the wheels rolling for business and entertainment clubs such as the SDSDC to 

reopen. 

 

As previously mentioned: Club membership dues that are due or past due:  They may be paid when 

the club restarts with the cost being the same.  ($35.00 ) 

 

 We, as a dance club, love to meet each week and dance socially.  To most of us it is more that just a 

dance club.  We have gone farther than that and formed friendships with each other.  Because of 

this it is important that all of us take care of ourselves and follow the rules that I know all of you 

have been reading in the news.  When this is all over, I know all of you will be glad to meet up once 

again to dance and continue the friendships that we have all formed. 

  

 Since SDSDC  has been  unable to vote for new Board Members, the existing board members have 

agreed to continue at their post until we are all back together again. 

 

   

     Bob Avila 

      Newsletter Editor 

 

Due to COVID-19, Thanksgiving will be difficult and different for many of us this year. 

So SDSDC would like to wish all of you and your family a Happy Thanksgiving and 

Merry Chrismas.  Hopefully next year will be better. 


